










April 1, 2021 

The Honorable Ricardo Samaniego, El Paso County, on behalf of: 

El Paso County Sheriffs Office 

500 E San Antonio, Suite 301 

El Paso, TX 79901-2419 

Dear Judge Samaniego: 

Grant number G20SW0001A has been increased and now totals $4,157,190.00. 

The original of Modification 7 is enclosed. If you accept this Modification, sign the 
Modification and return a copy to the Assistance Center in Miami. Keep the original 
Modification for your file. 

All terms and conditions of the original award apply to the Modification. If you have any 

questions pertaining to this grant award, please contact Jayme Delano at (202) 395 - 6794. 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Kelly 

National HIDTA Director 

Enclosures 








